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 Christopher 

Follett

OBJ2015/2582/P 30/07/2015  06:32:34 I fear that the new Bakery on South End Road means a serious threat to our peace and quiet in houses 

in Maryon Mews located directly behind it.The ducts are going to be  be noisy and could cause 

pollution, the bakery will be in action very early in the morning hours threatening people sleeping in 

the houses behind the bakery. Last point: it seems a mystery to me that the ugly vents and air 

conditioning could be erected on the roof above No 1 without planning permission or before any such 

planning application was made. If this bakery is to be allowed to function MAJOR sound proofing will 

have to be carried out.
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